Department of Economics
University of Oregon
Eugene, Oregon
February 2, 1931

Mrs. Murray Warner
Osburne Hotel

Eugene

Oregon
Dear Mrs. Warner:

I have received a note from Dr. Cressman
which may interest you. Personally, I do not think that
the conditions of the essay contest should be changed
once they have been announced. I feel that economic and
political problems are the most pressing phases of the
international relations at the present time, although
there may be other interesting aspects in this huge field.

Yours sincerely,

I

JRM RI John R. Mez
Enclosure







	ua022_b06_f08_129
	ua022_b06_f08_130

